
Worship Service Today  

8:30 AM – Holy Communion (BCP)  

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

Today:         

Pentecost (27) 

               

Next Sunday:      

1st Sunday of Advent * 

8:30 AM  10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM  

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

        R. Hilliard 

       J. White  

  B. Howell 
  S. Baird 
  T. Baird 
  A. Morgan 
  D. Morgan 
  J. Howell 
  R. Drover  

    R. Morgan 

    J. Morgan 

  H. Dawe 
  O. Taylor 
  G. Morgan 
  J. Warford 
  W. Miller 
     

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  
D. Morgan      K. Pack A. Anthony   D. Morgan 

Servers’ Guild:  
   J. Warford  A. Scott 

Altar  Guild: Cynthia D., Carol K., Betty H., 

Pat P., Mary A. 

Barbara E., Carmel H., Karen W., 

Betty M., Elaine M. 

*2:30 Service 
 
Scent Free Policy –Thank you for not wearing any of the following during your visit: 

cologne, after shave lotion, perfume, perfumed hand lotion and/or similar products as 
we have people who are allergic to scents and we want to make their time with us 
enjoyable.  
 
Calling all readers- We are looking for readers to proclaim scripture at our worship 
services. If you like to read, why not consider offering yourself for this ministry. If you 
are interested in this ministry, please follow up with Rev. Jean. 
 
Celtic Harp Concert – The Celtic Harp Circle will be hosting a concert with a special 
appearance by the Anchorman Chorus on Sunday, December 4, 2016, 7:30pm at St. 
Peter’s Church. Admission is $10.00 plus a food bank item. Free will offerings above 
$10.00 will receive a tax deductible receipt. Proceeds will be in aid of St. Peter’s 
Community Outreach efforts, especially the Disaster Relief efforts for Haiti and the 
CBS Food Bank. 
 
Vestry Meeting – There will be a vestry meeting on Thursday November 24, 2016 at 
7:30pm. 

November 20 is National Child Day – National Child Day is about 
increasing awareness and understanding that contribute to healthy child 
development, particularly in the early years of life and to take effective 
action to help children reach their full potential. This day is marked by 
wearing of a blue ribbon. http://www.unicef.ca/en/celebrate-national-
child-day 

 

The Cloudberries Community Choir are having their Christmas Concert on 
Monday, November 28th 7.30 pm at Holy Cross Church, Holyrood. The 
theme will be Lessons and Carols. This will be a nice prelude to the 
Christmas season. If you have an hour to spare we would love to see you. 
Come along and bring a friend. Tickets are $10.00 and can be purchased at 
the door. We will also have tickets on a Christmas Basket. Many thanks. 
 
Little Christmas Stockings – Remember the little stockings you were 
given almost a year ago? We would appreciate having them returned by 
December 4, 2016. You can return them to the person who gave it to you, 
any member of the ACW or the church office. We thank you for participating 
in our fund raiser. 

 

Host the Holy Family during the Advent Season - This is an opportunity 
for you to prepare for Christmas with your children and/or grandchildren.  
The Holy Family will stay in your home for one day as you share stories, 
prayers and give thanks for the gift of the Christ Child.  To participate in this 
event you must sign-up.  The Holy Family will move around the parish and 
neighbourhood each day beginning November 27 and will return to the 
church December 24 at the 4 pm service. You can sign up for this at the 
office. This is a gift from our United Church friends in Labrador. For more 
information, please visit the display at the back of the church or call the 
office at 744-2648. 

 

Fall Fair – We would like to thank everyone who participated in the Annual 

Fall Fair that was held on November 5, 2016. The proceeds that were raised 

by your generosity were $6,275.10.  

 

Izzy Dolls and Boomer Caps – We are looking for wool/yarn or pieces that 

you can donate to this cause. As of February 2016 we have sent over 

18,000 pieces from St. Peter’s Parish. 

  
Book Signing - The Bishop will be signing copies of “The Church Lads' Brigade in 
Newfoundland” at the Diocesan Resource Centre 19 Kings Bridge Road on Friday, 
November 18, 2016 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. To see future book signings, please 
visit: https://www.flankerpress.com/the-latest/events/ 

https://www.flankerpress.com/the-latest/events/
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